I am very thankful and honored to have received the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam & Cambodia scholarship award. Being a recipient of this scholarship means so much to me and is greatly appreciated. I plan on attending college at Illinois Wesleyan University to further my education while continuing my track and field career. This scholarship will help me pursue my goals and studies in Kinesiology and Health Science. I want to thank all of the individuals who served their time in Vietnam and Cambodia in the 11th Armored Cavalry Regiment, and to all of the individuals who have fought for our country. I will always be grateful for the service members that sacrificed their lives for us, keeping us protected and free, especially my Grandpa. 

Olivia Skibinski, granddaughter of Harold Fritz, A trp KIA dedication to Jimmy Edd Abernathy, HHT 1/11, 2/2/1969
